
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Shiawassee Giving Community, 

The Shiawassee Community Foundation continues to monitor the status of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak 

and collaborate with local partners regarding anticipated needs.  Our Board of Directors are committed to gathering 

insight for the continued support of our non-profits and local community members who serve a charitable purpose.  The 

health and safety of our staff and community members is our main concern during this difficult time.  We are resilient 

and we will get through this as a community and as a nation!   

Together, we are stronger!   

Even though we cannot see each right now, you can continue to support our non-profits who are on the front lines 

helping those most vulnerable during this crisis.  The Shiawassee Community Foundation is providing funding through 

our Community Cares COVID-19 grant.  This Unrestricted grant funding provides grants to non-profit organizations who 

are struggling to survive and are disproportionately impacted by COVID-19 and the economic impact of our community. 

Donate now! 

If you have an emerging need, or know of anyone struggling, please contact us or call the Community Needs Hotline 

below:  

 

  

 

 

Our office is currently closed due to the current stay at home requirements.  We encourage you to use our e-mail to 

communicate any concerns or questions, kim@shiacf.org or lora@shiacf.org.  

Scholarship applications have been submitted to our board for approval and notifications will be sent shortly to each 

applicant.   

Investment market volatility will continue during this crisis.  We continue to monitor the situation but remain invested 

for long-term growth and currently plan to maintain our passive managed approach.   

Thank you for your continued support of the Shiawassee Community Foundation.  These are unprecedented times, but 

your continued dedication, support, and involvement with this community have kept us moving forward and made us all 

stronger!   

Stay safe and healthy! 

 

Kimberly M. Renwick 

Executive Director 
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